
April 11 - Mary
April 15 - Eustace
April 16 - Thomas
April 17 - Ellison

April 21 - Mac
April 26 - Eddy

April 30 - Anthony

March 1 - Art Gala 4:30-6 (rescheduled)
Mar 8 - Parents’ Night Out 3-7pm

Mar 9 - Daylight Saving Time
Mar 24-28 - CLOSED for Spring Break

Mar 9 - Teddy
Mar 10 - Courtland

Mar 17 - Andie
Mar 25 - Emryn

Mar 28 - Miss Kara
Mar 30 - Miss Kayla
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April 4 - Miss Hope’s 1-Year Work-aversary
April 9 - Miss Kaylee’s 4-Year Work-aversary

April 11 - Early Out CLOSE at 5pm
April 12 - Parents’ Night Out 3-7pm

April 14-17 - P/T Conferences
April 22 - Miss Deja’s 1-Year Work-aversary

April 22 - Picture Day
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Our Annual Art Gala is such a fun event to
celebrate Parkside’s birthday each year!

The kiddos have fun creating art and
parents have the opportunity to build

relationships with each other while also
participating in a friendly competition.

Bids were made, laughs were had and art
was sold! The last couple years we have

also been able to host the event 
outside, and it’s been a beautiful 

new change!
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Babies
Toddlers

Juniors

Pre-K

What’s the scoop?
We’re catching up!

Thank you for your patience!
Our Art Gala was rescheduled after a
load of snow days caused closures in
Fayetteville. We’re glad this worked
out to be a win-win situation, so we
could host this event outside in the

spring-like weather.

Check out what we’ve been doing the
last couple of months!

Waddlers

Each class
took part in

starting
sprouts for
our spring

garden:
scooping

dirt, planting
seeds &

watering to
watch them

grow!

Babies welcomed a new
teacher, Miss SeAnna, and a

new baby friend! 
All of our babies are now on

the move, so this is the
point in the year where the
room changes and adapts to

the needs of older babies!
They’ve also been able to

make it outside more. They
are looking forward to more

drop offs and pick ups
outside on the porch!

Toddlers have been really into
dramatic play and using their

loose parts to add to their
scenes. When we provide loose

parts for children to use in their
open ended play, there are

endless possibilities! It’s so fun
to see the different ways they
have use these same materials

from day to day!

Miss Kaylee joined
the Waddler room

as a Co-Lead
teacher, and two
kiddos moved up

from the baby
room! The Waddler

room got some
room

enhancements
with different

equipment and
toys to

accommodate
different needs

and developmental
areas of learning as

well as new
arrangements in

the inside
classroom. 

Junior friends have been getting
creative with all the loose parts
they find in nature. Just look at

this beautifully formed track
they made for their dump
trucks: small trucks in the

middle and big trucks on the
outside. The planning and
teamwork really shows the

development in their cognitive
thinking!

Our Pre-K class is
absolutely thriving in

their collaborative
play. Their play

involves several levels
of thinking and

abilities. Here they
have organized a band
with songs! They have

worked together to
develop a system that

involves each child
with a job to get the
outcome they want!
These are skills they
will master and use
for years to come!


